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Board of Health meeting minutes for March 12, 2019 Carver Town Hall, Meeting Room 3

Attendees: Arthur Borden, Chairman; Fric Mueller, Member. Also Present: Kevin Forgue, Health Agent

Meeting called to order, by Mr. Borden, at 5:00 PM

Continued Public Hearing:
Application for Kevin Karagow-77 Crystal Lake Drive

Brian Grady, GAF Engineering gave revised plans to the members. He reviewed the changes made to the plans.
Mr. Forgue reminded members there was a question regarding the listing stating it was a 3-bedroom home. He
met with Mr. Grady and there are 3 existing bedrooms in the home. Mr, Grady said the property can be staked
out, including the foundation. Mark Casey from South Shore Safety Consultants, representing an abutter,
would like to see the as-built plans show the distance to his client’s property with the plans being stamped. Mr,
Mueller made a Motion to approve the revised plans, dated March 12, 2019 for 77 Crystal Lake with the
condition that the as-built plans be stamped by the land surveyor to show actual distance from the well to the
new septic system, seconded by Mr. Borden, voted and passed unanimously 2-0-0,

Discussion:

Sign Donation Bin Regulations

Mr, Forgue made a change to the Regulation, removing the statement that in the event the applicant or
landowner doesn’t agree, they could to go the Board of Selectman. Members agreed with this revision and
signed it.

Otfrer Business

Approve minutes from Feb. 26, 2019

Mr. Mueller made a Motion to approve the minutes as written for February 26", seconded by Mr. Borden, voted
and passed unanimously 2-0-0.




